
From: Randy <rbseemail@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 8:02 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Platt Road Townhomes - 3680 Platt Road 
 
 
Re:  Platt Road Townhomes - 3680 Platt Road 
 
Traffic on Platt Road is very heavy at times.  During certain periods of the day it is difficult to 
exit Colonial Square and particularly difficult to make a left turn crossing traffic. 
The additional traffic that will occur because of Platt Road Townhomes will exacerbate this 
problem 
 
As part of this new development, a traffic signal to allow vehicle entry from both Colonial 
Square and Platt Road Townhomes to Platt Road is critical for vehicular and pedestrian safety. 
 
Randolph See 
3194 Williamsburg Road  
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